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Up and Coming Events 

Tree Planting 18 July 2020 

It’s tree planting time again. I know it’s winter but 

it’s the best time to plant trees to help conserve 

our lands and reduce our carbon footprint. 

Meet at  Papawai Farm on Saturday 18 July at 

10.00am sharp. 

Bring a spade and your gumboots. Kai will be 

provided following the planting. It’s a fun 2 hours 

and a chance to catch up with whānau and 

friends. 

Many hands make light work 

Let Colleen in the office know 

if you can attend the  tree 

Planting 

P: 06 370 2608 

E: office@pktrusts.nz 
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Covid-19 
Well we have survived the Covid -19 
pandemic of 2020 and we are all part of the 
worlds history of events. 
Now that we are mostly all back at work and 

school our life will always be different as we have 

adapted to remote learning and working from 

home. 

The Leadership and Professional Development 

Scholarship applications are being held due to the 

closure of schools during lockdown. 

Trustees 

Two new Trustees have joined the Trusts Board and we welcome Charmaine 

Kawana and Paul Southey both of whom have taken up roles in the Property 

and Finance Risk and Audit Committees. 

Sadly though Rachael Hawea-Kete has had to resign from the Board due to  

other commitments. Rachel was appointed by the Church in 2017. We thank her 

for her work with the Board, her expertise and smiley face will be missed. 

      Charmaine                                 Paul            



June 2020 

2020 Secondary School Scholarships Awards Hui 

The Trust received a high number of applications for the 2020 Secondary School Scholarships. 

With 173 successful applicant's from 29 schools. 

Now is the time to check with your school on how much of the scholarship money you 

have left to use in the remaining terms of 2020. As we move into winter you may need 

some new winter uniform, shoes or books. 

2021 Scholarship applications  open on 1 September 2020. Forms are available on the Trusts 

website www.pktrusts.nz and you can even apply on-line.  

The Trusts mission is to uphold the aspirations and expectations of our 

tīpuna, to enhance the faith and education of our people; by being kaitiaki 

of our taonga tuku iho through our sound business practices. 

Our awards Hui took place in January, with over 160  students and whanau attending. 

 


